
16th May 2025 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been counting keys onto our key ring. Our caterpillars turned into beautiful 
butterflies and we have spent time observing them. Thank you to all the parents who were able 
to attend the book start workshops. It was lovely to have you in school! 

Journeys 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘We’re Going on a 
Bear Hunt’. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning to order numbers to 5. 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Children will often play out different emotions 
using their toys and teddies before they know 
how to use words to express them. This activity 
can provide your child with the important 
words that they will need to verbalise their  
feelings. 

Start by asking how your child's toy feels today, 
then see where the conversation takes you. 

See how important this pretend play is for your 
child's language and emotional development in 
the video below, (click on the picture). 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be using junk modelling materials to 
make different modes of transport. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song, ‘I ride on a bike’. 

 
 
I ride on a bike, 
I ride on a bike, 
but I want to go faster, 
faster,faster,faster 
 
I ride on a bus, 
I ride on a bus, 
but I want to go faster, 
faster,faster,faster 
 
10,9,8,7,6,5,4,3,2,1 GO! 
 

Understanding of the World 
We will be retelling familiar stories.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/articles/zjsgr2p

